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Home Learning Newsletter 15.05.20 
Thank you for the responses from parents with children in Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.  
If you have not responded yet, and your children are in these year groups, please do fill in the 
questionnaire here https://forms.gle/8HMDXXWx9DieHYUZ8   by the end of the day so we have a 
clear picture of who wishes their children to return should we partially reopen on the 1st June. 
 
We have had a few questions that you have asked about what reopening will look like beyond the 
letter sent out on Wednesday.  When we have a full plan of how we can safely reopen, we will 
inform you of the detail around the school day, what the classrooms will look like, how we propose 
to implement social distancing around drop off and pick up times and any other questions raised.  
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Don’t forget, home learning is all accessed through OneNote. We are adding new resources every 
day and other wider curriculum activities into your Home Learning/Class Notes section each week so 
keep looking at what is available.  We are aware there have been some issues with viewing the 
learning, please make sure your OneNote is synced up. If you are having any difficulties, please 
contact your class teacher on their email 

Pre-school b.eastham@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 
Reception c.govier@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 1 z.burrt@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk or s.cocker@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 
Year 2 e.gibson@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 3 p.howard@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 
Year 4 h.carr@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 5 k.howlett@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 
Year 6 k.kay@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

 
For those children with access to Accelerated Reader, don’t forget you can still quiz and there are a 
wide range of articles available on their website.  Oxford Owl also has a huge numbers of online 
books you can read.  You can use the login clwyear3 and the password clwyear3 to access these 
books.  In addition to this, there are free audiobooks that have been made available through Audible 
for you to listen to and enjoy. 

 
This week’s story is brought to you by some more school staff.  We have read for you We’re Going 

On A Bear Hunt by Michael Rosen.  This book was chosen by Mrs Howlett.  
 

Keep an eye out on your OneNote Home Learning/Class Notes section for the video.   
 
 
This week we get to find out what one of our children has been up to!  Lily has been very busy these 
few weeks. 
 

Last week me and my dad did a marathon over 7 nights which was 6km a day. 
I completed the 26 miles in 5 hours. I did this to raise money for Derian House. I have now 
raised £1030. (£1250 with Gift Aid). 
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If you would like to donate, the link is here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/iced2020 

 
 

 
 

 

Keep safe and look after each other. 
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